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Dr. Fattah from CNU visited with his guests to show them 
the lab equipment his students have been using to perform 
their experiments. 

Eric Norgren from the Mariners Museum brought 
samples from the USS Monitor project to image 
using the Hitachi S570 SEM.  

New Team Member 
AFM/HiROX 

Brandt Robinson is now the newest member of 
the William and Mary Arc Team. He comes in 
with previous experience in the operations of 
equipment such as the SEM, AFM, and the Hirox. 
Welcome to William and Mary Brandt. 

Dr. Yuri Barnakov, with his graduate student Mr. Li 
from Norfolk State University came to use the 
Atomic Force Microscope and the HiROX optical 
microscope to view their samples. 
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